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Report to the Regional Land Transport Committee
From Tony Brennand, Manager, Transport Policy

RLTC to Submit on Annual Plans, State Highway Programmes, New
Zealand Safety Programme

1. Purpose

To raise before the Committee the question of whether the RLTC should submit on
annual plans, the state highway programme and the NZ safety programme.

2. Background

At a workshop held on 13 February 2002 it was noted that a number of agencies are
identified in the Land Transport Act and the Transit New Zealand Act as agencies that
implement the Regional Land Transport Strategy or who may not act inconsistently
with the Regional Land Transport Strategy.

A question was asked whether the RLTC should prepare submissions to annual plans,
the state highway programme, or the NZ safety programme?

3. Comment

The meeting will provide an opportunity for members to respond to this question.

4. Communications

There are no relevant communication matters.

5. Recommendation

That this report be received.
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